Rob & Mary Sutherland
“Budgalong”
Wellington NSW 2820
PCU035950

Department of Planning
9" July 2012 o
The Department Planning 10 JuL 2012
& Infrastructure A _
G.P.O Box 39 Scaiunnig Roorm
Sydney NSW 2001
Dear Sir,

RE: Bodangora Wind Farm MP10-0157

e We object to the Bodangora Wind Farm proposal.

o We are the owners of “Budgalong” Spicer’s Creek and are not involved with
the project.

o We are neighbours to the proposed development.

o Reject the claim in the Environmental Assessment that “Budgalong” is an
“involved landowner”.

Yours Faithfully,
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Rob & Mary Sutherland

“Budgalong”
Wellington



